
Hello F1WS 

Welcome to our new nursery starters 

and welcome to our school. This is my 

second year in nursery and I have 

really enjoyed teaching the youngest 

children in our school. I am really 

excited to meet you all and look 

forward to finding out all about you.

You will be excited to know that I love 

to play outside and like to run about. I 

am very silly and love to have a laugh 

and a giggle. I enjoy running and 

playing football and you’ll see that I 

also love Star Wars. 

exploring our outside 

area that we have 

developed and tasting 

all the fruit and 

vegetable’s that have 

grown at forest school. 


